
                       

Coach and Support Boats 

12th December 2023 

This notice is issued further to the Advice for Coaches issued 21st November. 
 
This notice applies equally to coaches and support boats and for all 3 events in the ILCA 2024 Adelaide Worlds 
Regatta. 

• 2024 ILCA Oceania and Australian Championship 

• 2024 ILCA 7 World Championship 

• 2024 ILCA 6 and ILCA 7 Masters World Championship 
 

 
The South Australian Department for Infrastructure 
and Transport Marine Safety has declared the 
waters adjacent to the Adelaide Sailing Club 
restricted waters for the periods of the 3 events 
listed above. 
 
Only coach and support boats registered for the 
event will be permitted into the restricted waters 
and to be stored overnight in the boat launching 
area.  
 
There is restricted boat launching during the 
regatta. Boats not registered with the event will 
need to book a launch place with West Beach 
Parks. 
 
The cost of registration is $100 to contribute 
towards security of boats overnight. 

 
 
Coach and Support boats can be registered at: 
 
ILCA Oceania and Australian Coach Registration 2024 Australian and Oceania Championship - Adelaide Sailing Club 

ILCA 7 Worlds Coach Registration ILCA 7 2024 World Championship - Adelaide Sailing Club 

ILCA 6,7 Masters Worlds Coach Registration ILCA 6,7 2024 Masters World Championship - Adelaide Sailing Club 

Please be aware of the South Australian Boating regulations as per the previous advice. 
 

Malcolm Hughes 

Vice Commodore, Adelaide Sailing Club 

Chair, ILCA Worlds Regatta Organising Committee 

vice_commodore@adelaidesailingclub.com.au  

 

 

https://www.adelaidesailingclub.com.au/events/213349/
https://www.adelaidesailingclub.com.au/events/215193/
https://www.adelaidesailingclub.com.au/eventsregister/215195/
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